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From Carol Cooke

I am writing to say how much I have loved driving past Stonehenge all my life.

It was exciting as a child to spot it, and even wander around the stones way back in time. I appreciate that things
change but I am not happy with the plans for the A303. My children, who have children of their own now, have
all enjoyed driving along the A303 and seeing one of the country’s most iconic symbols.

Carol Cooke





